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24th April 2023 

 
Dear Parent /Carers, 
 
Industrial Action – Thursday 27th April – School Open 
 
I am writing to let you know that on Thursday 27th April - Southbourne Junior School will be open. 
 
Please understand that teachers are striking against the national education policy and resourcing in schools 
and not against the children they work so hard for every day.  Teachers want schools to be funded 
appropriately so that children get the education they deserve.  Striking teachers do not get paid for a strike 
day.  They are taking a stand to improve the education for the children they care so much for.  
 
Thank you all for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Louise Gasser 
 

 


